
COMMUNITY GARDEN CHALLENGE!

Dear parents,

As you know, our Community Garden Challenge was cancelled due to rain and bad weather.

However, as we had lots of seeds, flowers and herbs that desperately needed planting we decided to challenge 
the children to develop the outdoor area themselves! It was so lovely to see all the Early Years children working 
together from the oldest Reception children to the tiny Tadpoles – we think you’ll agree they did an amazing 
job! There has been so much engagement from these areas and we want to thank you for all your donations and 
support. Your old cups and plates are now being used in our very own Early Years restaurant and unwanted tyres 
have become small worlds for the children to explore. Here’s a glimpse into what has been happening this week:

Small World Construction Zone Gardening Areas

The Mud Kitchen


